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                    Remembering 2019, looking forward to celebrating in 2020 
A note from the Executive Director  
Sherry Davis  
Progress in all directions at the museum!  
We had a very busy 2019—events, tours,  
building projects and groups helping out  
with service projects. The Tuesday Crew  
Volunteers are often working other days  
of the week, joined by Boy Scouts, Girl  
Scouts,  Upward Bound, students from  
highschools or Construction Engineering 
Technology students from UM. 
 
All that prep work on the grounds—a new 
walkway over the dam, an addition to the  
blacksmith shop,  a new roof on the bean 
shed, road work to re-configure the parking  
lot,  completion of the new outhouses, a new 
building for the Donnell clapboard mill,  
tons of brush clearing AND a major new  
 Eagle Scout project by Colby Stokes—a                                        Eagle Scout Colby Stokes and Troop #44,  
dream biscuit shed! Amazing!                                                         made the biscuit crew really happy...hungry 
                                                                                                         visitors, too! 
Not to forget work projects with displays  
and solar power in the visitor center, a new 
chainsaw display, general maintenance of  
the grounds and garden, continuing work  
on the mill equipment and machinery of  
all types, organization of the workshop  
and storage facility, it is a long list! 
 
All that work is being done with one goal! 
Every visitor to the Maine Forest and  
Logging Museum should have a good  
experience learning about the forest products 
industry and its importance in the history of  
Maine‘s 200 years as a state.  Safety and 
accessibility improvements,  new artifact  
displays, more hands-on opportunities and  
varied events continue to improve  our  
ability to share a bit about the hard work and  
ingenuity that built the State of Maine.  
 
The beautiful museum grounds, with Blackman  
Stream running under the covered bridge,  
the walkway over the dam, spring alewife run 
and foliage in the fall, are an added bonus to  
make you fall in love with  
           Your Place in the Woods! 
   Come celebrate 60 years of MFLM! 

 
 



 

2019 ​was a busy year at MFLM! 
Winter work included assembling the  
new Lombard sled made by Terry 
Harper’s students at Presque Isle 
Regional Career and Technical  
Center.  The Breton family has 
loaned the gas-powered Lombard log 
hauler and a dump truck to share  
with visitors at events. 
 
 
Winter weather doesn’t slow down  
progress--the Tuesday crew tackled 
putting an addition on the back of  
the blacksmith shop. Much needed storage!   Lots of snow blowing and shoveling to get to the projects like  
putting a new roof on the bean shed and finishing up the new outhouses. Projects moved on to spring and  
working around blackflies!  

  
  

 UM  Construction Engineering Technology student  
 projects this year included making more parking space  
 and re-designing the roadway.  One long awaited project  
 started with a roof over the Donnell clapboard mill. 
  
  

 
 



   The long-awaited footbridge over the dam--the alewife run in the spring brings a crowd to the stream-- 
   provided a safer viewing spot, thanks to the crew and the Davis Family Foundation grant.  
 
   Volunteers are generous  
   with time, talent, donations  
   and equipment.  ‘Bring your 
   tractor to work’ days are so  
   helpful--lots of heavy bits to  
   move, stumps to pull, logs to  
   move. Bucket  trucks, 
   trailers, chippers, winches, 
   chainsaw and hand tools.  
   Individuals and businesses  
   have been very generous  
   with the loan of right tool  
   needed for the job at hand.  
   We never know what  work  
   will greet the crew after 
   one of the wind events we  
   have been having. 

  
 
Event season started 
with the alewife run-- 
some smoked--, school 
tours and Children’s Days. 
So many volunteers help 
with crafts, games, dipping 
fish, demonstrations and 
more, they  make learning 
exciting. 
  

 
 



 
Every event or project at MFLM involves many  
volunteers--doing everything from running machinery  
and sawmills, sharing skills like blacksmithing,  
cooking over an open fire or making beanhole beans,  
to selling tickets, running the gift shop and taking care  
of trash.  Lots of prep work for every event is done by  
volunteers, who often bring everything they demonstrate, 
especially at Living History Day  in October.  
 
Call the office or email to join the crew that loves to keep  
the museum alive!    Sherry Davis  974-6278 
Sherry@maineforestandloggingmuseum.org 
 

  
Join us in 2020!  Help make our 60th Anniversary special!  

  
  

  

 
 



 
 
Gifts of time, expertise, equipment and funds all keep the museum running!  

 
In-kind donations from many businesses, 
labor by UM students, Boy Scouts, Girl Scouts,  
Brewer students and many individuals, along with  
donations and memberships, made it all happen  
in 2019.  Please join us in  2020! 
 
Kevin Anderson, Cheryl Arnold, Andrew Goode, Byron 
Aubrey, Susan Aygarn, Bangor Savings Bank, Jacklyn 
Barclay, Paul Baresel, Mark & Sherrill Barrows, Beth 
Beaulieu, Tim & Clara Beaulieu,  Anne Bennett, Marc Berlin 
& Edith Richardson, Andrew Bernadini, Edwin & Margaret 
Berry, Joseph & Eleanor Bertolaccini, John & Theresa 
Bragg, Mark Ferguson,  Brant & Cochran llc, Breton Family, 
Fred & Betty Briehl, Ward Briggs, John Bryant, Edward 
Buck, James J. Butterworth, Brian Carle, Ken Carle,  Carle 
& Associates, PLLC, Ben & Sarah Carlisle, Bill Senter, 
Central Equipment Company, Jacob Adams 
Chadwick-BaRoss Inc., Chase family, Tom & Deb 
Christensen, Chuck Martin,   Chuck Martin Productions, H. 
Jay Cole, Columbia Forest Products, Terri & Roger Coolong, 
Peter Collins, Crooker Family, Carol Crosby, Frederick 
Crosby, Herb & Judy Crosby, Lew Crosby, Alice Dyer, 
Cross Insurance, William Cunningham, Wesley & Kathy 
Daniel, Matthew & Sherry Davis, Fran Day, Ann Delaware, 
Michael DeRespino, Almer Dinsmore, Jack & Elizabeth 
Donovan, Louis Dougherty, Richard Dort, Jeff Dow,  Dow's 
Eastern White Cedar Shingles, Tony & Sue Dowler, Adrian 
Durgin, Tim Dysart,  Dysarts Service, Larry Carrier  E.J. 
Carrier, G.Clifton Eames, Meghann Eberhardt, Shirley Ellis, 
Joseph & Jennifer Elyard, Michael & Marilyn Eremita, John 
Erikson, Bill & Lori Fackenthall, Kerry Wood,   Farm Credit 
East, Paul & Pat Favolise, Richard & Judy Fessenden, Anna 
Mercier,   Forest Society of Maine, Bob & Dottie Frank, Tim 
Caldwell,  Freightliner of Maine, W. T. Gardner & Sons, 
Inc.,  Tyler Gardner, Gardner Companies, Dale & Marilyn 
Gass, Joseph & Lisa Giovanello, Gary Girouard, James 
Gomm, Cathy & Ron Goslin, Alex & Julie Grab, Don Grant, 
Charles Green, Paul Guay, Jay Haynes,   H. C. Haynes, Inc., 
Ardis Hacker, Fred Haines,  Haines Manufacturing, Jan Hale, 
Wayne Hamilton, Mary Sidell,  Hampden Garden Club, 
Hansen family,Terry Harper, Edward & Maxine Harrow, 
Gary Haynes, Amy Hendrick & Paul Blow, Bruce &Barbara 
Heublein, Gail Hipsky, Dr. George Holmes, Melanie 
Hurlburt, Beth Hutchings, Sean Hutchinson, Greg & Betty 
Jamison, Arthur & Elizabeth Jay, JD Brawn,  JD Brawn Inc., 
R. Scott & Linda Jellison, Ellen & Ted Jennings, Mrs. 
Barbara P. Jones, Nicole Jordan, Robert & Suzanne Kelly, 
Pat Kerfoot, Dwight King,  Keith Kanoti, Sam Koch, Judy 
Landry, Ken Lane, Al & Nancy Larson, David Laube,  Nick 
Letourneau, David & Valerie Levy, Dorothy & Bill 
Lippincott, Joan Speyer& Theodore Littlefield, Larry 

Littlefield, Ulrike & William Livingston, Meg & Ron Logan, 
Trevor & Sonja London, Lou Silver, Lou Silver, Inc., Tara 
Lovestrand, William Lucas, C. Charles & Michelle Lumbert, 
Benny Lumbra, Lumbra Hardwoods, Inc., John & Teresa 
Lynch, Karen Allen-McGuire, Shane Sargent,   Maine Earth, 
Maine Trapper's Association, Emily Mallory, Bill Manthey, 
Rebecca Manthey, Mike & BJ Maybury, Tannis McCourt, 
Calvin McGraw, Tim McKay, Reid McLaughlin, 
McLaughlin Seafood Inc, Sherwood Megquier, Rob Melone, 
Anne Mitchell, Scott Mitchell, Rodney Morin,  Morin Fuel, 
Ryan Murphy, Dr. Sean Murphy, Network For Good, Nancy 
Nolette, Dan Smith,  Northwoods Management/Great 
Northwoods, Bucky & Sue Owen, Donald Isaacson, 
PalletOne of Maine, Peavey Manufacturing, Jay Perry,  
Ted & Mary Perkins, Geralyn & Denis Pierce, Jason Brochu, 
Pleasant River Lumber, Pete Polichak, Diane & Robert 
Pottle,  Prentiss & Carlisle, Tom Quirk,  Quirk Auto Group, 
Laura Ramsay, Jeff & Becky Randall, Jane Hewes,  RBC 
Wealth Management, Glen & Ann Rea, Robbins Lumber, 
Sean Hutchinson,  Rock Maple Holdings, LLC, Anette 
Rodrigues, Douglas & Connie Ronco, Carolyn Round, 
Christopher Rueby, Jamie Sargent Mitchell,  Sargent Real 
Estate, Hannah Stevens,   Seven Islands Land Co, Marcia & 
Thomas Sheppard, Marsha Shute, Fredrica & Paul Smith, 
Mary Jane P. Smith, Karyn Soltis-Habeck, Chelsea Sosiak, 
Spencer's Ice Cream, Robert Spencer, Rodney & Jerry 
Stanhope, Allen Steele, Gifford Stevens & Annabelle Labree, 
Colby Stokes, Scott Dillon,  TR Dillon Logging, Julia White, 
The Maine Highlands Sled Dog Club, Mike Thornton, 
Thornton Construction, Melissa Doane, Trask-Decrow 
Machinery, Cynthia Triplett, Christina True,  True 
Photography, David Varney, Maureen Flanagan,  Viking 
Lumber, Michael & Robyn Vine, Mary Ann Vinton, Norm & 
Lady Patricia Voelkel, Jerry Poulin,  Wagner Forest 
Management Ltd., Ian Walker, Matt Gorman,   Ware-Buttler, 
Inc., Bradford & Alice Wellman, Shirley Wentworth, Alissa 
& Mike Wetherbee, Charlie and Ruth Weymouth,  Amanda 
Wheeler, Jim White & Alison Cox, Rupert White, Sue 
McAvoy,   Whited Ford, Philip & Martha Whitehouse, Brian 
Wilcox,  Wilcox Electric, Dave & Sue Wilde, Ross Grant, 
Willey's Sport Center, Sharen & James Wilson, Milton 
Young, Michael & Margaret Zubik, Jr.​ AND MANY 
MORE! 
  
QCD? ​Museum supporters who have reached the age of 70 
1⁄2 are able to make a ​Qualified Charitable Distribution​. If 
you direct any portion of your required withdrawal from your 
IRA to come to the Maine Forest and Logging Museum (a 
501c3 charitable organization), you will avoid paying income 
tax on those funds. Benefit the museum while saving taxes! 
  

 
 



 
 

 
 
 

For 60 years​, members have supported the great place Leonard’s Mills has become. 
Deciding to create a living history site, early members of the Maine Forest and Logging 
Museum chose the place Oliver Leonard had a mill 200 years ago.  Maine is celebrating 200 
years as a state, and a visit to the museum gives a taste of what life was like in those early 
days as the forest products industry began to grow, and build, Maine. 
 
Your membership benefits the museum by sustaining the facility and artifacts and supporting 
the growth of opportunities to share with more students and visitors.  You benefit by being a 
part of a truly unique museum!  Free events and daily admission; discounted classes and 
workshops, and a 10% discount in the gift shop are tangible benefits of membership.   The 
intangible benefits of being part of Your Place in the Woods are great memories, coming 
back year after year and bringing friends and family.  ​Children’s Days not included. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at the museum! 
 

Name………………………………………………………………………………………….... 
Street or P.O. Box………………………………………………………………….................... 
Town………………………………………..State………………...Zip Code………………… 
Email Address………………………………………………………………………………… 
Memberships: 
Individual $35……………….Family (2 adults/minor children) $50…………………………. 
 
Additional Donation Opportunities​: 
Lumberjack $25…………….River Driver $50…………….Camp Cookie $100……………. 
Lombard Crew $500………..Oliver Leonard Lifetime Member Club $1,000……………… 
Check enclosed, made payable to  

MFLM 
P.O. Box 104 
Bradley, ME 04411 

Online donations may be made on our website ​www.maineforestandloggingmuseum.org  
Contact us to learn about a variety of volunteer opportunities 

 

 
 

http://www.maineforestandloggingmuseum.org/

